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The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers of a scheduled maintenance update that will be 

made involving our DTC Customer Website. 

 

The update is intended to provide a better user experience across all Danfoss customer platforms. 

 

The DTC Website maintenance will begin at 9 a.m. (UTC+1) on December 2, 2019. During this time, the 

website will not be available. It is anticipated that the website will be offline for only a short period of 

time; approximately 2-3 hours but no longer than 24 hours. 

 

To make sure you have all the information that you need while the website is offline, we recommend 

you download any anticipated materials prior to the scheduled maintenance. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this maintenance might cause and we thank you for your patience.  

 

Please contact our Service department by emailing Turbocor.PS.NA@Danfoss.com or your KAM should 

you need any assistance. 
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